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I believe it is very inappropriate for the State Government to attempt to make new 
laws so they can overturn local Town Zoning Laws. The citizens of each Town should
decide what is best for their community. Please don't take this right from the Towns . 
To be honest I can't believe this is even be discussed . I have enough faith in people 
that they will address needs for others and at the same time show concern for their 
community. Thank You


